

Walter Warbler April 2014

Welcome to the summer term PA newsletter, keeping you updated on upcoming events and how to get involved.

We would like to introduce the new committee.

Co chairs: Natasha Vilar & Felicity Haworth

Secretary: Lucy George Treasurer: Marina Hannaford

Email us at <u>walterinfantspa@gmail.com</u> or please come and find us in the playground if you have any questions

or would like to join the volunteers list.

Here's some ways the Walter PA has helped add to our children's school experience in recent months...

- Playground upgrade
- · New sound system for the school hall
- School fairs
- School Christmas parties & presents
- Valentine's discos
- Open Box theatre visits

Help raise money for our school whilst shopping online, it couldn't be easier!

Add our fundraising link to your favourites for next time you shop online at John Lewis, Amazon, M&S, Argos, Sainsbury's & many more.

Visit our link below to sign up

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/walterinfantpa

Every time you shop you'll earn a donation for us and it won't cost you a penny!

Dates for your diary

• 8th May, 8pm, Ye Olde Leathern Bottel – Summer Fair volunteers meeting

Come and find out how you can help make our Summer Fair a great success. Just a small amount of time from lots of volunteers will make it enjoyable for everyone! Email to let us know you can join us at walterinfantspa@gmail.com

- CD Bell Plants Forms in book bags today - Return by 12th May for 19th May delivery The plants are really great value and we receive a commission for any sold.
- •17th May Recycle those outgrown school uniform items hanging around at

home. With the Summer Fair fast approaching if you have any old school uniform we could use on the ever popular second-hand uniform stall, please bring in to school on this day.

•10th June – Bags 2 School Collection. Blue bags will go out in book bags 19th May. This is a great way to have a clear of old clothes over half term and raise money for school.

•28th June – Summer Fair, 11am-2pm

Volunteers needed, see overleaf.

• 22nd July – Leaver's disco We're looking for volunteers to help on the day, 4:15-5:15pm

Summer Fair | Sat 28th June, 2014 11am till 2pm.....Save the date!



The Summer Fair is such a memorable part of the school year and it is a lovely way to mark the end of term and the start of the summer. It is also the main fund raising event for parents to raise funds for our school.

We are planning some great entertainment for the children on the day plus a BBQ, refreshments, cake stall, tombola, morris dancing and much more!

Volunteers are key to the fair's success!

We really need volunteers to help organise specific areas of the fair. We're looking for people who would like to work together on activities such as organising the raffle, tombola, cake stall, sweet stall, BBQ & refreshments. If you would like to help manage any of these, man a stall on the day or help set up etc. please join us at the Summer Fair meeting (see below) or if you can't join us at the meeting please email us and we can keep you updated - walterinfantsPA@gmail.com

Summer Fair volunteers meeting - All welcome!

Thursday 8th May | Ye Olde Leathern Bottel | 8pm

Please email to let us know you're coming so we can plan with the venue or if you are unable to attend email us and we can add you to the volunteers list – the more we have the better! Any help you can give is greatly appreciated. WalterinfantsPA@gmail.com